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July 1, 2015 

 

To: Meda Loop Land Owners 

 

Subject: Bower Creek Culvert Replacement Project 

Over the course of the last couple months the Nestucca-Neskowin Sand Lake Watershed Council 

has completed the bidding and contracting process to replace the existing culverts that carry 

Bower Creek across Meda Loop Road. 

The Bower Creek crossing is located 2.6 miles east of Hwy 101 and 0.7 miles west of Hwy 130. 

With the contract now in place, the contractor, Pacific Bridge Inc., is now planning to begin 

construction along the County Road on July 20
th

, 2015. 

 

Please be aware that the roadway WILL BE CLOSED to through traffic for at least two weeks 

during construction. The first indication that most of you will notice is the placement of advance 

notice signs along both the County Road and Hwy. 101. 

We will continue to provide information about this project as the process progresses. Should you 

have questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact the Public Works 

Department at 503-842-3419. 

Thank you all for your patience as the project moves forward in order to provide a safer 

transportation for the travelling public.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ron Newton, LSI, Engineering Tech. II 

Tillamook County Public Works 

 

cc:   Russell Bartlett, RDG 

 Alex Sifford, NNWC 

 Steve Copher, Pacific Bridge Inc. 
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